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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-2005-002 Schuler Pit Corrective Actions Coming Due 
1 message

Tamara Myers <tmyers@d49.org> Thu, Oct 19, 2017 at 9:25 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

To: Tim Cazier

From: Dave Schuler

Date: October 20, 2017

In Reference To: Gravel Pit on Ramah Hwy
                            Yoder, CO 80864

I would like to request a 60 day extension to complete the updates needed for my gravel pit as requested by the State. 
This will allow me to make the necessary updates needed to be in compliance with the state and to hopefully get a permit
through the county as well. 

On Tue, Oct 17, 2017 at 3:57 PM, Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote: 
Hi Tammy,
 
When we talked last week I was under the impression that you or your father were going to send me a request for a 60-
day extension to the current due date, which is this Friday (10/20/2017).  Please send me the request so I can
document it in our system and avoid having to to pursue potental enforcement action.
 
If you need more than 60 days because of the County process or something else beyond your control, just let me know.
 
If you have any questions, please call or email me. 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
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